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AUSTRALIAN STOCK EXCHANGE LISTING 
 
 
At its Annual Shareholders’ Meeting in Auckland this morning, Restaurant Brands NZ Limited 
(RBD) announced that it would be seeking a foreign-exempt listing on the Australian Stock 
Exchange (ASX). An application will be made this month with a view to the company being dual-
listed by the end of September. 
 
 
 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Grant R Ellis 
Company Secretary 
Restaurant Brands New Zealand Limited 
Phone: 09 525 8723 
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